
Customer Service is Our #1 Priority 

After hour contact – 570-274-0554 

 
               Office Hours     Monthly Meetings 

Tuesdays      9:00 am - 3:30 pm        October 18, 2016 – 6:30 pm  

Wednesdays 9:00 am - 3:30 pm        November 15, 2016 – 6:30 pm 

Thursdays    9:00 am - 3:30 pm        December 20, 2016 – 6:30 pm 

Telephone:  570-758- 3615 

Website:  LMTMA.COM 

 

STATE ROUTE 147 WATER PROJECT UPDATE 

The Authority continues to move forward on the SR 147 water line project.  The 

Authority has been waiting on the Northumberland County Commissioners for funding of 

this project.  The Northumberland County Commissioners has provided some of the 

needed funding but the Board Members along with their Engineer are actively searching 

for other funding to reduce the debt burden on the Authority. 

 

LEAD AND COPPER TESTING 

For those who have participated in the lead and copper testing this year, the Authority 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued cooperation in this 

mandatory testing by DEP.  All of the results were in compliance with the Safe Drinking 

Water Act. 

 

 

VENTS & HYDRANTS 

It’s that time of year when each of our customers should remove the snow when it is 

blocking sewer vents or fire hydrants.  We thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter. 

 

 

DAMAGE 

Please contact the Authority Office immediately at 570-758-3615 if you discover that 

damage has occurred on either the water or wastewater system so that the proper repairs 

can be scheduled.  The Authority would like to say thanks to those people who have 

taken the time to report damage and/or leaks.  It is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

OUTDOOR FAUCETS 

The Authority would like to remind everyone to check their outdoor faucets.  Freezing 

temperatures can cause your outdoor faucet to freeze and break causing water loss.  Other 

things that can happen if it is not caught would be cloudy water and reduced pressure 

along the system for our other customers.  Please make sure all outdoor faucets have been 

winterized. 

 

 


